
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mitchel Foote [mailto:mitchel.foote@ucop.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 4:27 PM 
To: AB93Comments; AB94Comments 
Cc: wendy.streitz@ucop.edu; janna.tom@ucop.edu 
Subject: PTO Letter 
 
 
 
Please see attached letter.  If you have any difficulty with the file,  
please let me know.  If there are questions about the content of the  
letter, please contact Janna Tom at janna.tom@ucop.edu, or by phone at  
510-587-6059. 
 
Sincerely, 










